The Faculty Governance Committee (FGC) is now in the process of forming committees for the 2019-2020 governance cycle. The FGC asks all tenure-track and tenured faculty members to complete a Faculty Committee Preference Sheet, ranking their top five references.  
The Faculty Committee Preference Sheet (click here) is located under the tab  Forms  on the Provost's Office website. Please complete no later than Friday, October 19, 2018.
The FGC would also like to remind faculty that, in making appointments to committees, the FGC needs to follow the rules stipulated in the Faculty Handbook.  This often means that we must appoint people to committees for which they have not expressed a preference.
Thank you for your time.
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